Alge@eline

SERVICE COMPANY P.O Box 196660 ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99519-6660 TELEPHONE (907) 787-8700

March 14, 2019 Alyeska Letter No. 42003
(sent via email only)

Ms. Rochelle Rollenhagen, Director

Community and Economic Development Department
City of Valdez

P. O. Box 307

Valdez, Alaska 99686

RE: Trans-Alaska Pipeline System, Pipeline Milepost 784.5 and 785.5
Depth of Cover Restoration and Integrity Investigation/Repair
Lowe River Valley near Brown’s Creek

Dear Ms. Rollenhagen:

Our research shows that the City of Valdez owns certain lands adjacent to the TAPS right-of-
way (ADL 63574) at the referenced locations. On behalf of its owner companies, Alyeska
Pipeline Service Company submits the enclosed applications for land use permission to
temporarily utilize these lands in support of the subject activities.

Neither scope of work will involve significant use of city land. At Milepost 784 in Section 34,
the work focus will be on state submerged land excepted from the recent state conveyance to the
City (ASCS 98-30, Plat 2016-7). At Milepost 785 in Section 33, the work will focus on state
land immediately adjacent in Section 32. Alyeska is submitting applications for this work to
ADNR also as well as to ADFG and the Corps of Engineers at Milepost 784. Having the
permission to enter city lands as needed will help the work to be safe and efficient. Alyeska will
restore any areas disturbed in accordance with its manual and procedures for erosion control and
revegetation.

Thank you for your attention to this request, and please contact me at 787-8170 if we can provide
additional information.
Sincirely, .
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